
BarBar
rescen tr escen t

Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Newsletter crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast
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May 12-14 - Pikeminnow Fishing Derby
May 14 - Mother's Day
May 19-21 - Classic RV campground
May 19-21 - South Park Golf Invit.
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     Spring is flying by.  We are just
over 2 weeks away from Memorial
Day.  The fuel dock is Open 7-days a
week and the Marina vendors are
open and have watercraft ready to
go. 
      The Quincy Valley Chamber of
Commerce is hosting a Pikeminnow
Fishing Derby this weekend, open to
anyone.
       Over the next 2-weeks, you will
see some work along the trail.  First,
there will be a tree contractor
removing & topping some problem
trees that have created root issues
in the trail.  And the second week,
there will be a paving contractor,
paving over the roots in the trail. 
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Top 10 Leaderboard

LARRY SCHREIFELS
MARC BRUNTZ
MARK SWAN
JAMES WHITCOMB
CRAIG PRICE
MONTE SCHMIDT
JOE REMILTZ
ROY HURBULT
CLEO ANN SCHREIFELS
JEFF BRUNTZ
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Hello Golfers,
 
      As most of you have heard by now, Grant PUD
is working on their 5-year assessment of the Golf
Course.  PUD representatives have been attending
HOA meetings this Spring to update and answer
any questions.

       The CWMG staff is receiving a lot of questions
in the Pro Shop regarding the golf course.  Just an
FYI, we have been given the same information that
has been handed out at the HOA meetings.  The
best source of information is to reach out to your
HOA President or talk with Shannon Lowry at Grant
PUD, her information was given out at these
meetings.

         On another note, just a reminder as we get
into the busy season, if we could help each other
be good stewards of the Golf Course.  Please stop
by the office and clock-in your rounds, they all
matter.
                                                               Thank you!
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